SET 7/2022

March 14, 2022

Subject: Report on the Completion of the Partial Divestment in a subsidiary

To: President

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

With reference to the disclosure made by SVI Public Company Limited (“SVI” or “the Company”) on
March 2, 2022 regarding a 49% divestment by SVI Austria GmbH (“SVI (Austria)”), a wholly owned

subsidiary of the Company, in SVI Hungary Kft. (“SVI (Hungary)”) to ml&s Personalservice GmbH and
ESCHA GmbH & Co. KG.

SVI would like to inform that all formalities with regards to the said divestment has been completed.

Presently, SVI (Austria) is still the major shareholder of SVI Hungary with its shareholding of 51%.

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

é__ QQ_\ Eﬁ?ng

(Mr. Thaphop Kleesuwan) (Mr. Apirak Saengsie)

The Company’s Secretary Director of Finance and Accounting
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